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From: registrar
Sent: June 12, 2017 3:20 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-05-17 1:24 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-05 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Andrew Durance 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hydro One needs to show that their operation is lean and salaries / benefits are in-line with private 
sector norms before they start asking the Public for more money.  People in this Province have been 
paying ridiculous premiums over other locales to this utility.  This application should denied. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




